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Normac Chapter O.E.S.

	Normac Chapter #311, Shelburne, held their regular stated meeting on March 10, 2015 under the direction of Gwen and Norm

Acheson. The D.D.G.M. #9 along with Legacy Matrons from Stayner and Stroud and visitors from Flesherton, Stayner, Stroud,

Barrie and Alliston were present and warmly welcomed by Gwen and Norm.

We are richly blessed to have fraternal love shown by Sister Blanche Lawler from Grey Chapter in Flesherton as she comes and

plays the organ in the absence of our organist Audrey Oldfield.

Thanks to Susan Smiley and all of those who helped on a stormy day as the Curling Bonspiel was another huge success. Donations

were sent to Grand Chapter for Estarl, Benevolent, General Fund, and the Worthy Grand Matron's Special Project which is Camp

Trillium, Rainbow Lake. The present and past Marshal's, Esther's and Sentinel's were each honoured by Gwen with a tribute and a

little gift to each one present.

A very busy evening but good travelling brought another successful evening to a close with the Irish Flare. The Dundalk group

served lunch and great fellowship followed.

By June Tyler
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